
FoodShare Updates September, 2021  

By the GWAAR Legal Services Team (for reprint)  

All FoodShare members will continue to receive the maximum amount for their household size 

for September, 2021. These benefits should be available on Quest cards by September 26, 

2021. In addition, all FoodShare members continue to receive at least $95 in additional 

benefits; some households receive more to bring their total to the maximum monthly benefit 

amount for their household size.  

On top of this, FoodShare members will continue to receive 15% more of their typical amount 

for their household size through the end of September, 2021. This increase is a result of a 

federal law passed in 2020 extending additional benefits in 2021.  

The bottom line: Unless a household is paying money owed due to a previous overpayment, all 

FoodShare households will get the following benefits for September, 2021: fifteen percent of 

their typical amount based on household size; and the maximum benefit for their household 

size (a minimum of $95). All members will receive notices explaining the additional benefits. 

 You can always check the balance of a QUEST card through the ebtEDGE website, the ebtEDGE 

mobile app, or by calling QUEST Card Service at 877-415-5164.  

For up-to-date information, visit: https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-

19/forwardhealthfoodshare.htm  
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